
Ms. McDermott's first term Visual Arts classes entered the Happy Hands contest by SC Johnson. It is a 
nationwide contest that had over 800 contest entries this year. Four Bayside Middle School students 
have made it to the finals. We are all extremely proud of our Broncos for being recognized for their 
artwork & creativity! Let's show our support for Harley, Paula, Kylie & Shayla by voting for your daily at 
the following link!  
 

Pick Your Favourite Design 
You can choose your favourite design by visiting http://bit.ly/happy-hands-2020  between now and 

March 12. Submit your pick for each category, every day! 

  

Winners will be announced in April 2021. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any issues with voting, I have found that clearing your cache, canceling your vote, and re-

entering your vote has been successful. 

https://info.scjp.com/e2t/tc/VWQ29575kF28W4VqgWy3z8rGRW1-ywb14n6Z_-N5q1hjN3p_8SV1-WJV7CgBJ0W2XcGGM4R95KwW1RMCtd3vhP5ZW2yLY0Y2zKV3lW8dqwFM2MGMw_W7TW16b9cdmjNW4J647b2jkMp_W2QmYG956Y3XPW1d6vX24vzK0mV148nH1J5Q9_W8FptNV1LVb7PW3wYBPk18FwZDW79y4y_89824TW6Nk5cD1c44tHW6wJykv8rqgTyW2VLR1C4NKTgzW92VMgt2TR_F-W2kLzLF7Ls0sRW4mGvpq8pDy6GW3162Fv7L1sbsW3mZPcr6wgH0kW4NvSRk9bVmjhW1Cf1Ml8B9JJy3mk11

